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Office of the Park Warden
Turtle Islands Natiooal Park
P. O, Box THB

Sandakan, Sabah

Dear Btanlay:

Thank you for your letter of 26 July inquiring further about wvisiting con-
servation or national park projects in Hawaiil. I certainly hope that such a
trip will be possible, and also that I will be in Honoluln at the time of
your visit. Approximately 50 of my time is mow spent doing fisld ressarch
in the remote Northwestern Hawalisn chain,

I would recommend a two to three day visit to the Hawaii Volcanoes Natiomal
Park on the Island of Hawail, which is about 200 miles from Homolulu. There
sre two schedulad airlines meking several flights sach day., Also, there im @ -
excellent hotel accomodations in the Park at the Volcano House. A car could
bz reated in the city of Hilo right at the destination airport. Of course
you must understand that wildlife is oot all that asbundant in the Hawaiisn
Iglands. The Volcancas Mational Park deals mostly with active volcences. It
is a vary large preserve area of great beauty and interest. I think you will
find such a trip to be very rewarding.

Concernigg costs, round trip air fare Honolulu-Hilo is spproximately USS65 per
person. Car rental would be $20-25 per day. Hotel about $20 per person per
night. There are many good restaurants on the island - it is 2ll gquite modern.

Keep ma informed of your plans.
Bincaraly,

GEORGE H, BALATS
Jr. Marine Bioclogist
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